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May 2024 

 

Announcement of Design Number Change for Double Action Link Clamp 

（model TMA） 

                                                          

     model TMA 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and business. 

We would like to inform you of the following matter. We sincerely ask for your kind understanding. 
 

Notes 

 

The design number of the following product will be updated due to the change of body material. 

 

１． Model number 

Product name Existing model Model number after design 

number update 

Double action link clamp TＭＡ□□□0-2□□ TＭＡ□□□1-2□□ 

 

２． Compatibility with existing product 

There are no changes in mounting dimensions or basic performance.  

Compatible with existing product but appearance will be different. 

                 

 

 

 

 

３． Schedule 

The change will start around from May 2024. 

 

Kindly contact our sales representative for further inquiries. 
 

【Existing product】 

Link fulcrum split type 

 

【After change】 

Link fulcrum integral type 


